
January 16, 2020 
 
Members of the House Federal and State Affairs and Senate Judiciary Committees, 
 
I am writing today to ask you to vote no on HCR 5019, the constitutional amendment that denies the 
right to reproductive freedom. 
 
As a human, I deserve my bodily autonomy.  Decisions about my medical care should be made by me 
with input from my doctors.  We do not need to change the constitution to limit individual rights in this 
way. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Heather M. Edvenson 
6718 W. 76th Ter 
Overland Park KS 66204 
 
 
 


